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City Planning Public Hearing 

1050 S. La Cienega project. 

 

The City Planning Department public hearing for the 29-story "1022-1060 La Cienega" project has been 

rescheduled to Tuesday, February 28 at 1:00 PM via Zoom.   

 

https://planning-lacity-org.zoom.us/j/89068967012 

Meeting ID: 890 6896 7012 

Passcode: 628811 

 

This development will greatly impact our area.  If you're able to attend, please offer public comment to oppose 

or support the project.  Letters of opposition or support can also be sent to Councilperson Katy 

Yaroslavsky's office, addressed to the attention of dylan.sitting@lacity.org and to oliver.netburn@lacity.org in 

the Department of City Planning.   

 

Details for this hearing, including the Zoom link, are attached. 

 



 

WHEN: Tuesday, February 28th 

TIME: 1:00 PM  

 

  

 

 



  

 

 

 

CERT Training - Refresher Course 

Los Angeles CITY Fire Station 88 in Sherman Oaks 

 

DATE: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

TIME: 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Hello troops and I hope all is well.  

 

The first post-COVID 19 refresher hosted by the LAFD CERT Unit will take place on Saturday 4/15 from 

approximately 0800 to 1500 Hours. This is a skills refresher meaning that you will have the opportunity to 

refresh and practice the skills you learned in the CERT Basic class. Many of our veteran members are RUSTY 

from two years of COVID-19 and our NEW members have never had the opportunity to work on their hands-on 

skills and team operations. Everyone will gain from this one.  

 

The refresher will be held at Los Angeles CITY Fire Station 88 in Sherman Oaks. If you're grumbling about 

that, I say RELAX...Fire Station 88 has training grounds with mock set-ups that are perfect for this type of 

exercise. You'll enjoy it once you see this layout.  



 

 

Attached is the Eventbrite Link. You must sign up there to participate and I say sign up sooner than later 

because this will sell out.  

 

If there are any questions, feel free to hit me up. See ya there and, yes, it's on what we usually know as TAX 

DAY. Ha! 

 

Link: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/operations-valley-bureau-cert-refresher-training-tickets-

558857516877?utm_source=eventbrite&utm_medium=email&utm_content=follow_notification&utm_campaign

=following_published_event&utm_term=OPERATIONS++VALLEY+BUREAU+-

+CERT+REFRESHER+TRAINING&aff=ebemoffollowpublishemail 

-- 

 

  

 



 

South Carthay Emergency Response Team 

Exercise 

 

This past Sunday about 15 of your neighbors, along with 7 others took part in an exercise to report imaginary 

damages back to our staging area on La Jolla Ave.  

 

Starting at 10am we responded to a fictional 5.4 earthquake centered in Echo Park.  Our instructions were to 

assess damage to homes on the 1100 block and 6500 block of Alfred St. and Olympic Place.  Three teams 

were sent out to those blocks with instructions to radio back anything of import which would need to be 

addressed.  You may have encountered these groups as they made their way to or from those locations.  The 

exercise took about 90 minutes to complete including a debriefing at the end where we were critiqued by a 

number of LAFD Cert representatives.  

 

After the events in Syria and Turkey where there was a 7.6 earthquake and many aftershocks all of you should 

be more aware of the dangers a major quake brings.  

 

Are you and your family prepared?  Do you have a supply of food and water for your ?  Have you prepared 

your home for the shaking that will cause damage to utilities such as gas, water, and electricity?  Has your 

home been bolted to the foundation?  What about your hot water heater?  

 

We have exercises quarterly and are still looking for more members of South Carthay to become one of our 

volunteer members.  

 

Go to the association website and click on the resources menu at the top of the page to get more 

information about us.  We are also hoping to have a first aid class locally.  Would you be interested in taking 

such a class for a modest fee?  

 

If you are interested in either joining the team or taking a class, please contact me at ronsokoloff@gmail.com 

 

WATCH NEWS REPORT ON QUAKE READINESS 

Dr. Lucy Jones on KABC-TV 7's Newsmakers talking about Los Angeles' quake threat in the shadow of what 

has happened in Turkey. 

 

https://abc7.com/earthquake-building-codes-faults-lucy-jones-turkey-quake/12827874/ 

 



 

P.I.C.O. Neighborhood Council Elections - 

Represent South Carthay  

 
P.I.C.O.Area Representative, South Carthay election voting  from March 1- April 11, 2023 
 
Instructions on requesting your voter ballot if you are a resident of South Carthay listed 
below. 
 
Even though we have one candidate for the seat, your vote and voice counts.  
 
South Carthay Area Representative Candidate: Lisa Kaye, South Carthay 
  



  

Your South Carthay Connection 

 

South Carthay Neighborhood Association (SCNA) Board 

July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020 

   

Position / Name Telephone E-Mail 



President 
Brad Kane 
  

(323) 937-3291 bkane@kanelaw.la  

Vice President 
Carl Sunshine 
  

(323) 934-7889 carl@allmail.net  

Secretary 
Ron Sokoloff 
  

(323) 385-3859 ronsokoloff@ca.rr.com  

Treasurer 
Ed Friedman 
  

  
 
efriedman@tfmclaw.com 

Communication 
Chuck Marquardt 
  

(323) 899-2686 chuck@barrentinegroup.com  

Events 
Kelly de Laat 
  

(323) 782-0734 kdelaat@ca.rr.com  

      
Urban Affairs 
Walter Dominguez 
  

  weavingthepast@yahoo.com  

PICO  N.C. Rep. 
Lisa Kaye 

213-305-1898 lk@lisakaye.com  

  

 

 

Historic Preservation Overlay Zone (HPOZ) Board 

 

The new combined HPOZ Board includes: 

 

Edward Friedman 

efriedman@tfmclaw.com 

 

Trevor Behner 

TrevorB@FisherPartners.net 

 

Wendy Light 

wendylightconsults@gmail.com 

 

Peter Merlin 



 

plmerlin1118@gmail.com 

 

Les Rosenberg 

les@ra-ce.com 

 

Michael Sims 

msims345@gmail.com 

 

Chris Alexander 

cgahorseman@gmail.com 

 

And from the LA Planning Department: 

Jonathan Kaplan 

jonathan.kaplan@lacity.org  

 

 

 

Other Important Contacts 

  

Non-Emergency City Services: Dial 311 

Councilman Koretz’s Field Deputy Kevin Nahai 

(323) 866-1828 kevin.nahai@lacity.org 

L.A.P.D. Senior Lead Officer Adam Green 

(213) 793-0647 30948@lapd.online 

SCNA Address: P.O. Box 35280, Los Angeles CA  90035 

SCNA Website:  www.southcarthay.org 
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